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My name is Jeremy Salmon and I am a longtime resident of Portland. I am writing to 

testify in opposition to the proposed -3 amendment to HB 4016. While I am not 

opposed to the substance of the amendment, I am fully opposed to its funding source 

because it would reduce access to critical harm reduction and addiction recovery 

services. Measure 110 services by $29 million per biennium. (In just six months, that 

same amount of money has helped over 16,000 people across Oregon access critical 

harm reduction and addiction recovery services.) These funds are critical to continue 

the M101 services.  


